

AREA 1
NOTIFICATION OF ROAD CLOSURES – HULL MARINA AREA



IN WITH A BANG, a spectacular firework display featuring a soundtrack of the sounds of the city will be held on the evening of Sunday 1 January. It will be necessary to implement a number of road closures in your area on event day.
A number of full road closures affecting access to your area will be place on Saturday 31 December and Sunday 1 January. 
We apologies for any inconvenience caused and hope the information provided here will help minimise the disruption to your household. The locations of these road closures are detailed below. The attached map explains exactly where the following road closures will be located.
FULL ROAD CLOSURES (NO ACCESS TO ANY VEHICLE TRAFFIC)
Saturday 31 December AND Sunday 1 January 
· From 08:00 Saturday 31 December to 22:30 Sunday 1 January 
· Nelson Street
· Pier Street
· Minerva Place 

Sunday 1st January 2017
The following roads will be closed to all vehicles between 16:00 and 22:30.
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· 
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· High Street, from Liberty Lane to Queen Street
· Queen Street, at Blanket Row
· Humber Dock Street, at Blanket Row.
· Blanket Row
· Blackfriargate
· Humber Place
· Wellington Street West, at Railway Street
· Railway Street
· Kingston Street
· Manor House Street
· Commercial Road

RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES
Access to Residents: access wristbands will be made available to all residents inside the event zone upon proof of address. Please email theteam@hull2017.co.uk to make your request. Collection information will then be forwarded to you.
Alternative Parking will be made available to residents who have on-street parking on Nelson Street Minerva Place, and Wellington Street.
To arrange collection of your parking pass please email theteam@hull2017.co.uk for more details.




YOUR PETS
If you own small animals, please see the below website for information on how to keep your pets safe during the event.
https://www.bluecross.org.uk/pet-advice/fireworks-and-pets 
We trust the information supplied here clearly explains the changed traffic conditions. Further information on the road closures and the event itself before the event please contact us at: theteam@hull2017.co.uk 
Yours Sincerely, 
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